As a land owner and hunter in North Dakota, | strongly oppose the use of feed for baiting/hunting. It
causes the deer and other wildlife to group up, and greatly increases the risk of diseases spreading,
such as chronic wasting (CWD). If we care about our environment, and our wildlife, and making
sure hunting continues to be safe, and possible, for future generations, we need to do everything we
can to keep the populations healthy, and prevent the spread of disease. Banning baiting would be
the biggest step we could take to do so.

Thanks,

Cody Furstenau



